
In the Matter of the Formation of the Coos County ) NOTICE OF  
Predator Damage Control District   ) PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Coos County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing in the Owen 
Building, Large Conference Room, 225 N. Adams, Coquille, Oregon at 9:30 a.m. on 
June 6, 2017 on the matter of the formation of a Predator Damage Control District. 
The name of the district to be formed is the Coos County Predator Damage Control  
District. 
 
This proceeding is being conducted pursuant to the provisions of Oregon Laws 
2015, Chapter 650.  All interested persons may appear and be heard. 
 
Date: 5/22/17   BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
     Melissa Cribbins, Chair 
 


